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Chairman Gossage and Members of the Senate Public Health & Welfare CommiƩee, 

I am submiƫng my tesƟmony in being a proponent of SB352.  I support most of the bill.  COVID changed 
the landscape of the medical field and not for the beƩer.  It should be up to the paƟent to allow who 
they want to see and who they do not want to see.  I understand for certain situaƟons like the ICU, there 
needs to be certain rules.  I would like to see a change to page 2, line 2, secƟon 2.  I believe if someone is 
at their end of life, only allowing two people in the room is unacceptable.  The family should be able to 
send them off, regardless of how many that is.   Again, I am voicing my support for bill SB352. 

 

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 
We The People Kansas 
Republican Precinct CommiƩeeman 
Sedgwick County 


